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I do not support making in person voting the standard. I support continuing the vote 

by mail as the standard method for voting. Voting in person will negatively impact the 

citizens of Oregon’s right to vote by making it harder to vote. Voting in person in 

inconvenient, and can be easily manipulated to make access to voting more difficult if 

a citizen cannot get to a polling place, its a less democratic method for voting than 

mail in voting. Mail in voting allows all eligible citizens in Oregon the ability to vote. 

Keep our right to vote with mail in voting!  


